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Dear Martin, 

 

The Statement of the Gas Transmission Metering Charges – 1 April 2009 

 

This letter acknowledges receipt of the Statement of the Gas Transmission Metering 

Charges and notes the revisions set out in the statement.  These changes have been made 

to maintain accuracy in the charging rates pursuant to paragraphs 7 and 8 of Standard 

Special Condition A43 of National Grid Gas plc’s (NGG) gas transporter licence. 

 

As the form of the statement has not altered, NGG is not required to seek approval from 

the Authority. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Stuart Cook 

Director, Transmission 

Duly authorised on behalf of the Authority 

 

 

 

Martin Watson 

Gas Access and Charging 

Development Manager 

NG House 

Warwick Technology Park 

Gallows Hill, Warwick 

CV34 6DA 

 

 

 
 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref:  

Direct Dial: 020 7901 7009 

Email: stuart.cook@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

22 June 2009 

 


